
 

 
 

Dear Coach, 
 
RE: FAW Coach Education Pathway Update 
 
Following recent communications regarding the changes to the Coach Education Pathway, which 
take effect from 1st July 2025, I am pleased to inform you that registration is now open for the 
FAW/UEFA Grassroots Leaders Award. 
 
FAW/UEFA Grassroots Leaders Award   
To access this in-person award, candidates must have completed: 

• FAW Football Leaders Award 
• FAW Football Emergency Aid Award  
• FAW Safeguarding Award  

 
For more details about the course, including dates and locations, please follow this link: 
https://www.fawcourses.com/category/grassroots-leaders-award  
 
Additional dates will be added to the calendar in July. 
 
Please note that the following courses remain accessible prior to the launch of the new pathway 
on 1st July 2025 and will still be accepted as part of the FAW Club Accreditation criteria.  
 
FAW Football Leaders Award   
This OnDemand course can be accessed via the following link: 
https://www.fawcourses.com/category/leaders-award  
 
FAW Goalkeepers Award   
This OnDemand course can be accessed via the following link:  
https://www.fawcourses.com/category/goalkeepers  
 
FAW Safeguarding Award   
To access this tutor-led online course, please follow this link: 
https://www.fawcourses.com/category/safeguarding  
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FAW Football Emergency Aid   
This OnDemand course can be accessed via the following link: 
https://www.fawcourses.com/category/firstaid  
 
FAW/UEFA C Licence   
Dates for this course will be published in July. Candidates must have completed the FAW/UEFA 
Grassroots Leaders Award to access this course.  
 
An FAQ document has been created to address common questions regarding the changes to the 
FAW Coach Education pathway. Please follow this link: 
https://www.fawcourses.com/documents/60_revised_coach_education_faqs_-_may_2025_.pdf  
 
If you have any questions not covered in the FAQs, please do not hesitate to contact the Coach 
Education Team at coacheducation@faw.cymru  
 
 
Best regards,   

 
Rob Franklin 
Head of Coach Education 
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